
 

 

Summer 2025 
 

Cornerstone Parents, 
 

We hope your summer is off to a great start! Continuing to read throughout the summer is a 
very important part of your child’s education. To help motivate our Lower School students (K-
4), we host an incredible incentive called Camp Cougar.   
 

Camp Cougar is a one hour celebration held during the school day during the first month of 
school. Teachers and adult chaperones will supervise the students while they play and enjoy 
the game room, the movie room and the café at PCBC. Camp Cougar is always a highlight of 
the year! To qualify for Camp Cougar, students must read the designated number of books 
assigned to their grade level.   
 

Cornerstone’s summer reading assignments and grade level information are posted on our 
school website. For additional book suggestions, we have a link on our summer reading page 
or you can visit http://www.startwithabook.org/summer-reading-learning. Remember that 
there are many wonderful books available to you and your child. Your child may choose books 
that are interesting and appropriate to him/her and approved by you.   
 

We ask that all students turn in their assigned summer work to their homeroom teacher on 
the first day of school, Wednesday, August 13. 
 

Happy summer reading and learning, 
Cornerstone Teachers 
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